
WEST TISBURY PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES AUGUST 3, 2016 

 

PRESENT;  Cheryl Lowe, Hap Bernard, Skip Manter, Lisa Amols, and Peggy Stone. 

 

Minutes from previous meeting were approved with corrections. 

 

Summer update; Joe was not able to make the meeting but said it has been an extremely busy summer 

but pretty quiet regarding any incidents. Total revenue to date is $59,295. He will send his report 

tomorrow as he was having printer issues. 

Bill Veno from MVC and the Land Bank came to show design of the sign they are planning for Look Park. 

Hap said he like the idea of footsteps showing the trail. Bill asked if it should say to Alley’s. Skip said not 

Alleys because that is private. Bill said “town center” Hap said to cross walk or town hall, Skip said town 

hall might be too far; crosswalk is good and encourage people to walk in crosswalk. Cheryl agreed. Lisa 

asked if there were 2 signs. Bill said yes, one at each location; Look Park and the library driveway 

entrance area. He wasn’t sure they would ready by August but will put them in when they are ready. 

Skip asked to email us with final draft. 

 

In other business, Skip asked about the staff parking stickers.  He has been by the beach and didn’t see 

any.  Hap said to have Peggy write them out ahead of time. Skip said he doesn’t feel individual 

committee members should ask staff it should be the supervisors job. Lisa said it is a basic thing; the 

parking lot should be for paid patrons. Skip said to ask Joe, it is possible he just didn’t see them.  

Hap asked if horses were allowed in the evening at LCB. There was an incident with horses on beach 

after hours.  They were told by lot attendant no but they walked on anyway. They wouldn’t give the 

attendant their names.  Joannie will find out who they were and give a ticket.  

Skip said with the good response about  the boardwalk we should ask for additional money at town 

meeting and see if the town wants to extend the length further to the fence. Lisa feels it’s too much 

money.  The committee agreed to discuss this later. 

 

 

The next meeting was set for Wednesday Sept. 7 at 6:30pm. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Peggy Stone 

Board Administrator  

 


